
CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITIES
The Kilkich Transportation Safety Project has kicked off with contractor mobilization, setting up the site
boundaries, environmental protection, safety signage, and bringing in heavy and light equipment.

WHAT TO EXPECT NEXT WEEK
Construction activities next week begin with the closure of the Kilkich Administration Building parking lot
on Tuesday, May 30th. See reverse for alternate parking instructions on this day. Knife River will also
begin stripping the wooded debris from the bogs on the 30th. This work will continue during workdays,
until June 6th.

ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION EFFORTS
Knife River has installed BMPs in the Miluk/Mexeye construction area. A BMP is a method used to
prevent or control stormwater runoff and the discharge of pollutants, including sediment, into local
waterbodies. For this phase, that includes perimeter silt fences and storm drain inlet protection.

SIGN UP FOR UPDATES
We strongly encourage you to sign up for Construction Updates through Nixle! TEXT keyword “BUILD“ to
888777. Updates will be provided weekly throughout the project.
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ROAD CLOSURES & DETOURS
Beginning June 7th, Mexeye Loop will be closed in the area highlighted in yellow above. The road is
expected to reopen July 19th. Barricades will be installed, and a detour will be in place. The detour will
guide traffic off Miluk/Mexeye through the Kilkich Administration Building parking lot. The detour is
expected to be in place through late July.
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*Duplex 
residents will 
need to use 
gravel road 
for access 
during this 
time

PARKING CHANGES
Tuesday, May 30th, the Kilkich Administration Building parking lot will be closed to install temporary road
striping for the traffic detour route. Please plan to park in the perimeter parking at the Ko-Kwel Wellness
Center. Please do not park in the primary patient parking areas. Parking in the Administrative Parking lot
will reopen Wednesday, May 31st.
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